
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Please do not support any action which will allow more salt to enter the Delta.  
 
 There are measures that can reduce the demands for more Delta water such as eliminating the use of 
rainbird type sprinklers in San Joaquin Valley farms and insisting on greater water conservation 
throughout the valley and in Southern California.  Some communities not do not allow washing vehicles 
on your property so that you will use car washes where they recycle water which uses much less water 
per wash.  The waste from overwatering yards with water flowing into the gutters is prevalent in 
Southern California and elsewhere.  While it isn't directly your responsibility, the number of illegal 
residents put incredible demands on the water systems. 
 
Please take some affirmative actions to reduce the demands on the water resources and do not allow 
further salt water intrusion in the Delta. 
 
Richard Jamison 
California Native and Lifetime Resident except during military service 
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